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From: Louise Birkmann 
Sent: Tuesday, 29 October 2024 8:00 AM
To: Arwin Lee; 
Cc:
Subject: RE: AER 2024 Annual Benchmarking Report for transmission - draft AER report for 

consultation       

Hi Arwin 
 
Thanks for your reminder email. I appreciate the fact sheet I think that is a useful initiative. 
 
I am not sure if the AER would consider next year after you first send out the draft report inviting 
Network business to an online call for the AER to walk through the report and the data inputs, I think it 
would be very useful. Perhaps I have overlooked it but I think it would be useful in your data file to 
reference back to the EB RIN data cells. I am sure I saw a file for the RIO data use but is there an 
equivalent for the RIN? I understand 2023-24 is the last year. 
 
If it is easier to discuss, please call my mobile on . 
 
Regards 
Louise. 
 
 
 

 




